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November 19, 1990

John A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, 1111noin 60137

RE: License No. 21-21265-01
Docket No. 030-20121

Dear Mr. Grobet

This letter is in response to your letter of November 5, 1990.

V10LATION 1:

RESPONSE: I assumed that the June 6, 1990 letter from me to

John Jones, USNRC, Region 3. Materials Licensing
Section would replace the RSO immediately (i.e.,
to replace Dr. Grillo with Dr. Martin). Thus,
I advised Dr. Grillo of same. My intent was to
change one RSO with another, not provide a gap in
RSO coverage. I also assumed that since Dr. Martin
was not approved until July, that Dr. Grillo would
automatically continue as the RSO.

In order to prevent such misunderstandings in the
future, I will contact the NRC when any future changes
are planned so that we maintain compliance with the
law. According to my understanding of the law, we
achieved compliance as of July 18, 1990.

VIOLATION 2:

RESP 0NSE: The new RSO (Dr. Martin) is cooperative and willing to
schedule and hold Radiation Safety Committee meetings
at least quarterly. The former RSO (Dr. Grillo) was
not willing to cooperate in meeting the NRC requirement
or any other matter.

Full compliance has already been achieved as of July 18, 1990.
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If you need any additional information, please call me.

We look forward to varking closely with your staff in the future.

Sincerely.
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